
MAPP HHTS Release 4.4 Updates 

This release is tentatively scheduled for deployment on December 9, 2023. 

MAPP HHTS Release 4.4 System Changes and Enhancements 

 Create a communication tool within MAPP HHTS for managed care plans (MCP) to be
able to submit comments to system, using a file or a screen, for enrolled members.

 Implement new Child Adolescence Needs Strength (CANS) values 2.0 from the Uniform
Assessment System (UAS)

 Add additional program filter to the My Members search screen to include MAP Member
in the program filter drop-down

 Add new attribute to the HH-CMA relationship to separate the AI HH+ designated CMAs
from the OMH HH+ designated CMAs for easier identification in files and screens.

 Update the Children's Referral Portal Questions to remove the Voluntary Foster Care
Agency (VFCA) question.

 Add two new fields to the HH Claim and Encounter Summary File:
o HH Enrolled Member Months in Past Ten Years
o HH Enrollment Months w Current HH in Past Ten Years

 Include information collected from IRAMS in the Plan of Care (POC) download file
 New functionality added to the Provider Contact Data screens to allow providers to

update their organization’s contacts in MAPP HHTS
 Collect eligibility screening tool information and Initial Appropriateness criteria by adding

fields to the Consent and Member Program Upload file
 Known system defect resolutions

If you have any questions about this notification, please contact MAPP CCC at mapp-
customercarecenter@cma.com . 




